
20th December 2023

Ms Fiona Hendley,

Meeting Administrator,

Tallaght Area Committee,

South Dublin County Council,

County Hall,

Tallaght, Dublin 24

D24 YNN5
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We are delighted to make a contribution to the community of Tallaght and are very appreciative of the
continuing support we receive from South Dublin County Council.

Wishing you a Happy Christmas.

Kindest regards

Ciarán Medlar

Chairman

Shamrock Rovers Football Club

21 League championships / 25 Ml Cup Wins
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Dear Fiona,

Thank you for your letter of 15th December 2023 and for the good wishes you
Committee on our recent Airtricity League success.

shared from the Tallaght Area

Board of Directors: John Bateon, Ciaran Kane, Mark Lynch, ciaran Media, (lndpt chair},
James Nolan, N:a OhEaneachain, Jonathan Roche John Ryar.. Ray Wilson.


